

Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery

Part of the Portico Academy Trust

Principal Miss D. Henley Vice Principal Mr M. Aggus Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS

Tel: 01702 468047 www.portersgrange.co.uk

Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

24th February 2020

Dear Parent/carer,

As part of the year five topic on Anglo Saxons and the Vikings, we have the opportunity to visit Southend Museum to study their Anglo Saxon artefacts. We will be looking at these relics and have arranged a talk from a local historian on the Prittlewell Prince.

The children will be going on the 19th March for half a day. There is no need for a packed lunch, as one class will be going in the morning and the other in the afternoon.

We ask for a contribution of £5 to help cover the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, then the trip will not be able to go ahead. We thank you for your continued support.

The children will need to be in uniform and make sure they have a warm, waterproof coat.

Kind regards

ivirs scanes and	ivirs nead			

Year 5 Southend Museum Trip

My child to the museum.	, in class	can/cannot go on the trip
I enclose £ for th	e cost of this trip.	
Signed		

